
The information presented in this publication is for general informational purposes and is not a substitute for legal advice. If
you have a specific legal issue or problem, United Policyholders recommends that you consult with an attorney. Guidance on
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July 30th Webinar – POSTPONED

We will be rescheduling our July 30th, 2020 Roadmap to Recovery Orientation Webinar.  Please
email info@uphelp.org to receive an email when a new date is scheduled.

For additional Claim Help Resources, visit: 2019 SoCal Wildfires – Insurance Claim Help
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